INGLEWOOD UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT

DESIGNEE OF LOS ANGELES COUNTY SUPERINTENDENT OF
SCHOOLS /BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

Notice is hereby given that the
Inglewood Unified School District will
Conduct an Annual Public Hearing
For the 2019-2020 Academic Year on Sufficiency of Approved
Textbooks and Instructional Materials: Williams Legislation

Wednesday, October 9, 2019
5:30 p.m.
Dr. Ernest Shaw Board Room

Inglewood Unified School District

401 S. Inglewood Avenue Inglewood, CA 90301
Following the public hearing, the Designee Of Los
Angeles County Superintendent Of Schools /Board of
Education will take action on the attached resolution.

Please post: September 25 through October 9




